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Collin Roehner

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2017 12:23 PM
To: 'cmilligan@truconnect.com'
Subject: RE: Docket 170000-OT

Good afternoon Ms. Milligan, 
 
We have received your updated email address and we will update the contact information in our system 
for Docket 170000-OT. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
 
From: Cassandra Milligan [mailto:cmilligan@truconnect.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2017 11:15 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: MyLoc Dinh 
Subject: Docket 170000-OT 
 
Ms. Stauffer, 
 
Rocio Gonzalez is no longer with the company.  Going forward please send all correspondence to 
RegulatoryAffairs@truconnect.com. If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Cassandra Milligan 
Regulatory Affairs 
(214) 495-4723 Direct 
(214) 495-4795 Fax 
cmilligan@truconnect.com 
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hereby notified that any use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution (other than to the addressee(s)), copying, or taking of any action because of this information is 
strictly prohibited. 
 




